
From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 3/17/2011 9:17:00 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Proposed Response

Paul,
Attached is our proposed response to your March 16 letter. We hope that it is sufficient for you to 
deem us in compliance with your January 3rd order, but if it isn't, we're open to whatever changes you 
might suggest.

If it's ok with you, Brian and I would like to call you and discuss this at 8:30 am tomorrow. If another 
time works better, please let us know.

I hope your gig went well tonight.
Tom

SB GT&S 0011908
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